
Dated: 14.09.2020 

NOTICE FOR TERMINATION OF ONLINE TRADING TIE-UP WITH M/S KOTAK SECURITIES LTD 

  
Dear Customers, 

The Government of India through Department of Financial Services issued Gazette Notification 
G.S.R. 153(E) dated 04.03.2020 regarding amalgamation of three banks viz. Punjab National 
Bank, Oriental Bank of Commerce and United Bank of India under the scheme Amalgamation of 
Oriental Bank of Commerce and United Bank of India into Punjab National Bank Scheme, 2020. 
Copy of the Gazette Notification G.S.R. 153(E) dated 04.03.2020 is enclosed for your reference. 

It is to inform you that the Online Trading tie-up of PNB with M/s Kotak Securities limited is 
being discontinued w.e.f. 15.10.2020. 

For any further clarification or any query, the Bank’s Demat customers holding Online Trading 
account with Kotak Securities Ltd. are requested to contact their nearest branch or write us on 
our e-mail depository_mum@obc.co.in; demat@unitedbank.co.in 
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